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ASX Announcement 
 
31 July 2020 

 
Director Retirement – Ms Tracy Dare 
 
 
Tracy Dare was brought on to the Board of HRL Holdings Limited as an interim Director in 
November 2019 to assist the company in a Board renewal process.  Effective the end of this 
month Tracy has resigned from the Board and remains committed to assisting the Company 
as future needs might require.  
 
Commenting on the retirement, HRL Chair Mr Greg Kilmister said: 
 
“On behalf of the Board, management and shareholders, I thank Tracy for her contribution to 
HRL in the short period that she has been with us.  She brought a fresh set of eyes to HRL 
offering diligent counsel and support to myself and management.  We wish Tracy every 
success in her future endeavours.”  
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board 
 
Paul Marshall 
Company Secretary 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Investor and media: 
 
Mr Steven Dabelstein 
CEO 
Ph: +61 405 770 166  
steven.dabelstein@hrlholdings.com 
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